
Tuesday 8th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to thank you for your patience with setting up the new dinner system. The children 

and staff are all experts with it now and dinner time is much more efficient. We would like to remind 

you that you need to place your weekly orders before Thursday of each week or alternatively you 

are able to plan your child’s meals up until Christmas if this is easier. Please do not log back into your 

account after you placed your order until the following week as it will clear the account and your 

child will be allocated a default meal. Please do not email your child’s meal selection to the office 

as you now all have access to this system.   

Building Contribution Fund 

Thank you for your £20 per family contributions for our Building Fund. If you have not yet made a 

contribution you can still donate via Parent Pay.    

Dates for your Diary 

Last week we sent a letter out regarding dates this half term. Unfortunately our St Hugh of Lincoln 

Mass on the 17th November has been cancelled due to a funeral taking place. Instead we will be 

celebrating our feast day in school with all the children.    

Monday 14th November – Odd Sock Day to highlight Anti Bullying Week    

Friday 18th November – Own Clothes Day (Bring a bottle for the Christmas Fair Bottle Tombola) 

Library 

We are in need for a school librarian. This would involve volunteering one or two mornings a week 

issuing books to the children. If you are interested, please speak to the school office.    

Lateness 

We still have a lot of children arriving late to school. This causes disruption to the class as well as lost 

learning time for each individual child. It is not acceptable to be using the office as a short cut. Can 

we please remind you the school is open from 8:45am and lessons begin promptly at 8:55am. 

Letters will be given out to families that are persistently late.  

Multiplication Times Table Check 

The Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) is statutory for all Year 4 children and is taken in June next 

year. Please see the information on the school website (Letters Section) that explains the check in 

more detail.  

Lollipops 

We love celebrating children’s birthdays in school and understand they enjoy bringing in sweets for 

the other children in their class but can we ask you to please refrain from bringing in any lollipops to 

give out to classes as birthday treats.  

Kind Regards 

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton   



 

 


